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Bell, Danielle
%
From: John Sommersdorf <John.Sommersdorf@leesburgflorida.gov>
Sent: Saturday, April 01, 2017 6:46 PM
To: Bell, Danielle; winterspringsbar@flhsmv.gov; awilliams@sao5.org; Bell, Danielle
Subject: RE: Leesburg Police Dept Agency Intox Inspection March 2017
Attachments: LPD Al MAR 2017.pdf
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

This includes two inspections, one for the intox borrowed from LCSO and one putting the Leesburg Intox back in service
after its repair at CMI and its FDLE Department Inspection. See attached.

Thanks,

Cpl John Sommersdorf
Leesburg Police Department
Agency Inspector
352-636-0110

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from government officials
regarding government business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail
comimunications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.

Think before you print.
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Bell, Danielle
“

From: John Sommersdorf <John.Sommersdorf@leesburgflorida.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 3:55 AM

To: Bell, Danielle; winterspringsbar@flhsmv.gov; awilliams@sao5.org; Bell, Danielle
Subject: RE: Leesburg Police Dept Agency Intox Inspection January 2017

Happy new year,

Sorry to disappoint but no agency inspection this month. Our Intox was sent back to CMI for service after the December
Agency Inspection and is not expected to be returned until late February.

Cpl John Sommersdorf
Agency Inspector
Leesburg Police Department

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from government officials
regarding government business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure

Think before you print



